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Project Literature Ordering Instructions for  

4-H Members & Project Leaders 
 

Because 4-H is a program of the UW-Extension system, you have access to high-quality, research-based 

literature in many project areas. This project literature is a valuable resource to guide youth through their 

hands-on project learning experiences and provides teaching resources for youth and adult volunteer leaders. 

The cost of this literature is covered by your 4-H club dues and by Washington County tax dollars allocated to 

Washington County UW-Extension. 
 

Follow these steps to order 4-H project literature: 

1. Use one Project Literature Order Form for your family.  

 All youth members and adult volunteer leaders in your family should include their literature 

order on this one form. 
 

2. Find the names of the projects that you are enrolled in on the left column of the form.  

 If there is literature available for that project, the title will be listed on the order form. Some 

projects do not have literature available. 

 There is no literature available for youth leaders enrolled in a particular project area. Youth 

leaders are encouraged to work with project leaders and use their project member literature as 

a teaching tool. Youth leaders are encouraged to enroll in the Youth Leadership project and use 

that project literature to support the development of their leadership skills. 
 

3. In the column on the far right, write the quantity of literature that is needed for your family. Order one 

booklet per project per family. 

 Only order literature for projects that you are enrolled in. If you are not sure what projects you 

are enrolled in, check your Member Profile in 4HOnline. If you need assistance with this, 

contact the UW-Extension Office at (262) 335-4478.  

 Some of the literature items are available at no charge online. If a web address is listed we 

encourage you to access these at home or at a public library and you can print it if you desire. If 

you need a printed copy provided by the UW-Extension Office, mark the quantity needed in the 

column on the far right. 
 

4. Turn in your family’s completed Project Literature Order Form to your 4-H club general leader or 

enrollment coordinator by your specified club deadline of __________________.  

 Your literature will be distributed at a following monthly community club meeting.  

 If you do not turn in your literature order by the specified club deadline, you are responsible for 

submitting it directly to the UW-Extension Office. 
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Project Literature Order Form (1 per family) 

Family Name   

Contact Person   

4-H Club  

Project Literature  Qty. 

Adventures:1 Hiking Trails  

Canoeing  

Adventures:2 Camping Adventures  

Adventures:3 Backpacking Expeditions  

Adventures:Ldr Outdoor Adventures Group Activity Helper’s Guide  

Air Rifle Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Air Rifle:Ldr Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Archery Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Archery:Ldr Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Art:1 Sketchbook Crossroads: Drawing, Fiber and Sculpture  

Art:2 Portfolio Pathways: Painting, Printing and Graphic Design  

Art:Ldr No literature available  

Basketry No literature available  

Basketry:Ldr No literature available  

Beef:1 Bite Into Beef  

Judging Breeding and Market Cattle  

Beef:2 Here’s the Beef  

Beef:3 Leading the Charge  

Beef:Ldr Beef Helper’s Guide  

Bees:1 Understanding the Honey Bee 
https://www.extension.purdue.edu/extmedia/4H/4-H-571-W.pdf 

 

Bees:2 Working with Honey Bees 
https://www.extension.purdue.edu/extmedia/4H/4-H-586-W.pdf 

 

Bees:3 Advanced Beekeeping Methods 
https://www.extension.purdue.edu/extmedia/4H/4-H-593-W.pdf 

 

Bees:Ldr Indiana 4-H Beekeeping Helper’s Guide 
https://www.extension.purdue.edu/extmedia/4H/4-H-576-W.pdf 

 

Bicycling – Environ Ed:1 Bicycling for Fun  

Bicycling – Environ Ed:2 Wheels in Motion  

Bicycling – Environ Ed:Ldr Bicycle Helper’s Guide  

Birds No literature available  

Birds:Ldr No literature available  

Cake Decorating:1 Wilton Cake Decorating Beginner’s Guide  

Wilton Course 1 Student Guide: Building Buttercream Skills  

Cake Decorating:2 Wilton Course 2 Student Guide: Flowers and Cake Design  

Cake Decorating:3 Wilton Course 3 Student Guide: Fondant and Gum Paste  

Cake Decorating:Ldr No literature available  

Cats:1 Purr-fect Pals  

Cats:2 Climbing Up  

Cats:3 Leaping Forward  

Cats:Ldr Cat Helper’s Guide  

Cavies 4-H Cavy Project Health Supplement 
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/4-h-cavy-project-health-supplement/ 

 

Cavies:Ldr 4-H Cavy Project Leader Guide 
https://pubs.wsu.edu/ItemDetail.aspx?ProductID=15013 

 

https://www.extension.purdue.edu/extmedia/4H/4-H-571-W.pdf
https://www.extension.purdue.edu/extmedia/4H/4-H-586-W.pdf
https://www.extension.purdue.edu/extmedia/4H/4-H-593-W.pdf
https://www.extension.purdue.edu/extmedia/4H/4-H-576-W.pdf
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/4-h-cavy-project-health-supplement/
https://pubs.wsu.edu/ItemDetail.aspx?ProductID=15013
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Ceramics Colorado State University Extension Ceramics Member Manual 
http://4hweb.ext.colostate.edu/project_resources/erecords/ceramicsMG2800B
_CeramicsIntro.pdf 

 

Ceramics:Ldr No literature available  

Child Development:1 Growing On My Own  

Child Development:2 Growing With Others  

Child Development:3 Growing in Communities  

Child Development:Ldr Child Development Helper’s Guide   

Citizenship Public Adventures Citizenship Adventure Kit  

Citizenship:Ldr Citizenship Guide’s Handbook  

Clothing:1 Sewing Expressions: Under Construction  

Clothing:2 Sewing Expressions: Fashion Forward  

Clothing:3 Sewing Expressions: Refine Design  

Clothing:Ldr Sewing Expressions Helper’s Guide  

Cloverbuds Cloverbud Activity Booklet  

Cloverbuds:Ldr Wisconsin 4-H Cloverbud Learning Activities 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hcloverbuds/activity-plans/ 

 

Clowning Enter the Clowns 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/enter-the-clowns/ 

 

Clowning:Ldr No literature available  

Communications:1 Picking Up the Pieces  

It’s All In the Family 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/its-all-in-the-family/ 

 

Voices from the Past 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=voices+from+the+past&x=0&y=0 

 

Communications:2 Putting It Together  

Communications:3 The Perfect Fit  

Communications:Ldr Communication Helper’s Guide  

Communication Activities for 4-H Clubs 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/communication-activities-for-4-h-clubs/ 

 

Computers:1 Newbie Know How  

Computers:2 Inside the Box  

Computers:3 Peer to Peer  

Computers:Ldr Teens Teaching Tech  

Consumer Savvy:1 The Consumer In Me  

Consumer Savvy:2 Consumer Wise  

Consumer Savvy:3 Consumer Roadmap  

Consumer Savvy:Ldr Consumer Savvy Helper’s Guide  

Creative Writing Creative Wordworking 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/creative-wordworking/ 

 

Crazy About Books 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/crazy-about-books-reading-circle/ 

 

Creative Writing:Ldr No literature available  

Creative/Cross Stitchery No literature available  

Creative/Cross Stitchery:Ldr No literature available  

Crocheting Red Heart Yarns Crochet Made Easy  

ABCs of Crochet (left hand version)  

ABCs of Crochet (right hand version)  

Crocheting:Ldr No literature available  

http://4hweb.ext.colostate.edu/project_resources/erecords/ceramicsMG2800B_CeramicsIntro.pdf
http://4hweb.ext.colostate.edu/project_resources/erecords/ceramicsMG2800B_CeramicsIntro.pdf
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hcloverbuds/activity-plans/
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/enter-the-clowns/
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/its-all-in-the-family/
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=voices+from+the+past&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/communication-activities-for-4-h-clubs/
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/creative-wordworking/
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/crazy-about-books-reading-circle/
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Crops (Corn) 4-H Corn Project Manual   

Marketing Your 4-H Crops   

Direct Market Crops 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H441.pdf 

 

Crops (Forage) Pest Scouting Alfalfa  

Marketing Your 4-H Crops  

Direct Market Crops 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H441.pdf 

 

Crops (Small Grains) 4-H Small Grains Manual  

Marketing Your 4-H Crops  

Direct Market Crops 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H441.pdf 

 

Crops:Ldr No literature available  

Dairy:1 Cowabunga!  

Leading to Win  

Preparing to Lead  

Learning About Dairy Resource Manual  

The Rules Are Black and White   

Lifetime Dairy Record 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=lifetime+dairy+record&x=0&y=0 

 

Dairy:2 Mooving Ahead  

Dairy:3 Rising to the Top  

Dairy:Ldr Dairy Cattle Helper’s Guide  

Dairy Goat:1 Getting Your Goat  

Dairy Goat:2 Stepping Out  

Dairy Goat:3 Showing the Way  

Dairy Goat:Ldr Goat Helper’s Guide  

Dogs:1 Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

4-H Dog Project Health Supplement 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=dog+project+health+supplement&x=0&y=0 

 

The Basics of Training Your Dog 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=basics+of+training+your+dog&x=0&y=0 

 

4-H Dog Judging Guidelines 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=dog+judging+guidelines&x=0&y=0 

 

Dogs:2 Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Dog Obedience – Novice & Beyond 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=dog+obedience&x=0&y=0 

 

Dogs:3 Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Dogs:Ldr Dog Helper’s Guide  

Drawing & Painting Drawing and Painting 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=drawing+and+painting&x=0&y=0 

 

Drawing & Painting:Ldr No literature available  

Electricity:1 Magic of Electricity  

Electricity:2 Investigating Electricity  

Electricity:3 Wired for Power  

Electricity:4 Entering Electronics  

Electricity:Ldr Electric Group Helper’s Guide  

Entomology (Insects):1 Teaming with Insects Level 1    

Entomology (Insects):2 Teaming with Insects Level 2    

Entomology (Insects):3 Teaming with Insects Level 3    

Entomology (Insects):Ldr Teaming with Insects Facilitator’s Guide    

http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H441.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H441.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H441.pdf
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=lifetime+dairy+record&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=dog+project+health+supplement&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=basics+of+training+your+dog&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=dog+judging+guidelines&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=dog+obedience&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=drawing+and+painting&x=0&y=0
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Exploring Exploring the Treasurers of 4-H  

Exploring:Ldr Exploring the Treasures of 4-H Helper’s Guide  

Exploring Your 
Environment:1 

Exploring Your Environment: Earth’s Capacity  

Exploring Your 
Environment:2 

Exploring Your Environment: Ecosystem Services   

Exploring Your 
Environment:Ldr 

Exploring Your Environment: Facilitator’s Guide  

Wisconsin Endangered and Threatened Species List 
http://dnr.wi.gov/files/PDF/pubs/er/ER001.pdf 

 

Fishing:1 Take the Bait  

Fishing:2 Reel in the Fun  

Fishing:3 Cast Into the Future  

Fishing:Ldr Fishing Helper’s Guide  

Flowers:1 4-H Floriculture Level A  

Forcing Spring Flowering Bulbs  

Evaluating and Judging Flowers and Indoor Plants 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A2935.pdf 

 

Flowers:2 4-H Floriculture Level B  

Flowers:3 4-H Floriculture Level C  

Flowers:Ldr No literature available  

Food Preservation Canning Fruits Safely http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B0430.pdf  

Canning Vegetables Safely http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B1159.pdf  

Making James, Jellies & Fruit Preserves 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B2909.pdf  

 

Homemade Pickles & Relishes  
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B2267.pdf 

 

Freezing Fruits & Vegetables 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Freezing-Fruits-and-Vegetables-P938C180.aspx 

 

Tomatoes Tart & Tasty 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B2605.pdf 

 

Canning Meat, Wild Game, Poultry & Fish Safely 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B3345.pdf 

 

Canning Salsa Safely 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B3570.pdf 

 

Food Preservation:Ldr No literature available  

Foods & Nutrition:1 Foods literature is being reviewed, contact UW-Extension  

Foods & Nutrition:2   

Foods & Nutrition:3   

Foods & Nutrition:4   

Foods & Nutrition:Ldr   

Forestry:1 Follow the Path  

Forestry:2 Reach for the Canopy  

Forestry:3 Explore the Deep Woods  

Forestry:Ldr Forestry Helper’s Guide  

Fruits 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Growing Strawberries in Wisconsin 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A1597.pdf 

 

Growing Raspberries in Wisconsin 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A1610.pdf 

 

Growing Currants, Gooseberries, and Elderberries in Wisconsin 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A1960.pdf 

 

Growing Grapes in Wisconsin  

http://dnr.wi.gov/files/PDF/pubs/er/ER001.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A2935.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B0430.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B1159.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B2909.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B2267.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Freezing-Fruits-and-Vegetables-P938C180.aspx
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B2605.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B3345.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/B3570.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A1597.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A1610.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A1960.pdf
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Fruits (continued) http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A1656.pdf 

Growing Pears in Wisconsin 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A2072.pdf 

 

Fruits:Ldr No literature available  

Health:1 First Aid in Action  

Health:2 Staying Healthy  

Health:3 Keeping Fit  

Health:Ldr No literature available  

Home Environment:1 Exploring Your Home  

Home Environment:2 Living With Others  

Home Environment:3 Where I Live  

Home Environment:4 In My Home  

Home Environment:Ldr No literature available  

Horse:1 Giddy Up & Go  

Horses & Horsemanship  

Horse Science  

Pleasure Riding   

Horse:2 Head, Heart, & Hooves  

Horse:3 Stable Relationships  

Horse:Ldr Horse Project Helper’s Guide  

Horse Clothes 4-H Clothes Horse Activity Guide  

Additional Patterns for Clothes Horse  

4-H Clothing: Horse & Riding Attire  

Horse Model How to Show Model Horses 
http://nj4h.rutgers.edu/horses/modelhorseshow/How-to-Show-Model-
Horses.pdf 

 

Horse Model:Ldr No literature available  

Horseless Horse:1 Giddy Up & Go  

Horses Are Fun  

Horseless Horse:2 Head, Heart & Hooves  

Horseless Horse:3 Stable Relationships  

Horseless Horse:Ldr Horse Project Helper’s Guide  

House Plants:1 Budding Gardeners  

Propagating and Growing House Plants 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H328.pdf 

 

House Plants:2 Branching Out  

House Plants:3 Digging Deeper  

House Plants:Ldr Horticulture Helper’s Guide    

International No literature available  

International:Ldr No literature available  

Knitting Knitting Made Easy  (copy and paste this link) 
http://www.redheart.com/books/knitting-made-easy 

 

ABCs of Knitting (right hand)  

ABCs of Knitting (left hand)  

Knitting:Ldr No literature available  

Leathercraft Adventures in Leathercraft  Member Guide    

Leathercraft:Ldr Adventures in Leathercraft Leader Guide   

Llama/Alpacas Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Llama/Alpacas:Ldr No literature available  

Model Rocketry:1 Pre-Flight  

Model Rocketry:2 Lift Off  

http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A1656.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A2072.pdf
http://nj4h.rutgers.edu/horses/modelhorseshow/How-to-Show-Model-Horses.pdf
http://nj4h.rutgers.edu/horses/modelhorseshow/How-to-Show-Model-Horses.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H328.pdf
http://www.redheart.com/books/knitting-made-easy
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Model Rocketry:3 Reaching New Heights  

Model Rocketry:4 Pilot in Command  

Model Rocketry:Ldr Aerospace Adventures Helper’s Guide  

Model Rocket Contest Guidelines 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=model+rocket+contest+guidelines&x=0&y=0 

 

Music Music Project Guide  

Music:Ldr 4-H Sing Along Songbook  

Muzzleloading No literature available  

Muzzleloading:Ldr No literature available  

Pets:1 Pet Pals  

Pets:2 Scurrying Ahead  

Pets:3 Scaling the Heights  

Pets:Ldr Pet Helper’s Guide  

Photography:1 Focus on Photography  

Experimenting With Your Enlarger 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=experimenting+with+your+enlarger&x=0&y=0 

 

Creating Your Own Darkroom 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=creating+your+own+dark+room&x=0&y=0 

 

Photography:2 Controlling the Image  

Photography:3 Mastering Photography  

Photography:Ldr No literature available  

Plant Crafts Plant Crafts http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H330.pdf  

Plant Crafts Supplement  

Plant Crafts:Ldr No literature available  

Poultry:1 Scratching the Surface  

Poultry for Fun & Food    

Chicken Breeds & Varieties  

Poultry:2 Testing Your Wings  

Poultry:3 Flocking Together  

Poultry:Ldr Poultry Helper’s Guide  

Poultry Bantams Bantams http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/NCR209.pdf  

Poultry Waterfowl Raising Waterfowl 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A3311.pdf 

 

Quilting Quilt Quest Beginning Basics   

Quilting:Ldr Quilt Quest CD  

Rabbits:1 What’s Hoppening?  

4-H Rabbit Project Health Supplement 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=4-
H+Rabbit+Project+Health+Supplement&x=12&y=6 

 

Rabbits:2 Making Tracks  

Rabbits:3 All Ears!  

Rabbits:Ldr Rabbit Helper’s Guide  

Recycling Recycling for Reuse  

Recycling:Ldr No literature available  

Robotics:1 No literature available  

Robotics:2 No literature available  

Robotics:Ldr No literature available  

Scale Models Guidelines for Building Scale Models  

Scale Models:Ldr No literature available  

Scrapbooking 4-H Scrapbooking 
http://www.ndsu.edu/fileadmin/4h/FG108_4-H_Scrapbooking.pdf 

 

Scrapbooking:Ldr No literature available  

https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=model+rocket+contest+guidelines&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=experimenting+with+your+enlarger&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=creating+your+own+dark+room&x=0&y=0
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/4H330.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/NCR209.pdf
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A3311.pdf
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=4-H+Rabbit+Project+Health+Supplement&x=12&y=6
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=4-H+Rabbit+Project+Health+Supplement&x=12&y=6
http://www.ndsu.edu/fileadmin/4h/FG108_4-H_Scrapbooking.pdf
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Self-Determined Designing Your Own Project 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=designing+your+own+project&x=0&y=0 

 

Self-Determined:Ldr No literature available  

Service Learning:1 Agents of Change  

Service Learning:2 Raise Your Voice  

Service Learning:Ldr Service Learning Helper’s Guide  

Sheep:1 Rams, Lambs, & You  

Judging Breeding and Market Sheep  

4-H Sheep Project Health Supplement 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=sheep+project+health+supplement&x=0&y=0 

 

Sheep:2 Shear Delight  

Sheep:3 Leading the Flock  

Sheep:Ldr Sheep Helper’s Guide  

Shotgun Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Shotgun:Ldr Literature provided at countywide project meetings  

Small Engines:1 Crank It Up!  

Small Engines:2 Warm It Up!  

Small Engines:3 Tune It Up!  

Small Engines:Ldr Small Engines Helper’s Guide  

Speaking 4-H Public Speakers Handbook 
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=Public+Speakers+Handbook&x=0&y=0 

 

Speaking:Ldr A Parent’s Guide to Public Speaking 
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=public+speaking&x=0&y=0 

 

Swine:1 The Incredible Pig  

Judging Breeding & Market Swine  

4-H Swine Project Health Supplement 
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/4-h-swine-project-health-supplement/ 

 

Swine:2 Putting the Oink in Pig  

Swine:3 Going Whole Hog  

Swine:Ldr Swine Helper’s Guide  

Theatre Arts:1 Play the Role   

Theatre Arts:2 Become a Puppeteer!  

Theatre Arts:3 Set the Stage    

Theatre Arts:Ldr Theatre Arts Helpers Guide  

Tractors:1 Starting Up: Getting to Know Your Tractor  

Tractors:2 Tractor Operations: Gearing Up for Safety  

Tractors:3 Moving Out: Learning About Your Tractor & Farm Machinery  

Tractors:4 Learning More: Learning About Agricultural Tractors & Equipment  

Tractors:Ldr No literature available  

Vegetables:1 See Them Sprout  

Organically Grown  

Nature’s Herbs  

Exhibiting and Judging Vegetables 
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A3306.pdf 

 

Vegetables:2 Let’s Get Growing  

Vegetables:3 Take Your Pick  

Vegetables:4 Growing Profits  

Vegetables:Ldr 2016 Gardening Helper’s Guide  

Veterinary Science:1 From Airedales to Zebras  

The Normal Animal 
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/normal-animal/ 

 

https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=designing+your+own+project&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=sheep+project+health+supplement&x=0&y=0
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=Public+Speakers+Handbook&x=0&y=0
https://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=public+speaking&x=0&y=0
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/4-h-swine-project-health-supplement/
http://learningstore.uwex.edu/Assets/pdfs/A3306.pdf
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/normal-animal/
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Adventure Notebook   

Observing the Normal Animal 
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/observing-the-normal-animal/ 

 

Veterinary Science:2 All Systems Go  

Animal Disease  

Veterinary Science:3 On the Cutting Edge  

Animal Health   

Veterinary Science:Ldr Veterinary Science Helper’s Guide  

Videography Action! Making Videos and Movies 
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=action&x=0&y=0 

 

Water There’s No New Water!  

Water:Ldr No literature available  

Wildflowers Wildflowers  

Wildlife Habitat No literature available  

Wildlife:Ldr No literature available  

Winter Travel Winter Travel  

Woodworking:1 Measuring Up  

Woodworking:2 Making the Cut  

Woodworking:3 Nailing It Together  

Woodworking:4 Finishing Up  

Woodworking:Ldr Woodworking Helper’s Guide  

Wool Spinning No literature available  

Youth Leadership:1 My Leadership Workbook for Grades 3-5  

Youth Leadership:2 My Leadership Journal for Grades 6-8  

Youth Leadership:3 My Leadership Portfolio for Grades 9-12  

Youth Leadership:Ldr Leadership Mentor Guide for Grades K-5  

Leadership Mentor Guide for Grades 6-12  

 

http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/observing-the-normal-animal/
http://fyi.uwex.edu/wi4hpublications/?s=action&x=0&y=0

